
THANKS FOR YOUR SUPPORT 
FURTHER ENHANCING THE PENNROSE MISSION OF TRANSFORMING COMMUNITIES



WITH APPRECIATION

Dear Friends & Supporters, 

The Pennrose Foundation was established in 2018. Our initial goal was to provide financial support to 
residents who were trying to achieve their academic goals and to youth at our communities to attend 
summer camps. What we have achieved since then is so much more, and it is largely due to the generous 
donations we have received from individuals and organizations that see the value and benefit of the work 
being done.

The importance of the Pennrose Foundation became even more evident during the challenging times we 
have experienced in responding to the Coronavirus pandemic. We have seen countless residents, staff, 
and many others within the extended Pennrose family step up to help out in so many ways.  The Pennrose 
Foundation COVID-19 Resident Relief Fund was established earlier this year to provide support to residents 
who were facing financial hardship or food insecurity. Every day we receive words of gratitude from 
residents and their families, who express how thankful they are for the support received.

On behalf of the Pennrose Foundation Board and Pennrose ownership, we thank you for your tremendous 
partnership, generosity, and support expressed through your donations. We could not be prouder of the 
Pennrose family and are humbled to be part of this amazing organization. We simply could not do what we 
do without the support of each of our donors and champions in service. We look forward to your support 
again in the future.

			       

			       Mark H. Dambly
			       President
			       Pennrose Foundation

COVID-19 RESIDENT RELIEF FUND

Early in the pandemic, Pennrose Foundation created 
the COVID-19 Resident Relief Fund to provide 
support to residents of Pennrose properties who 
were facing adverse effects caused by the new 
coronavirus (COVID-19). 

The Fund assists residents who are unable to access 
food safely and/or afford enough food to feed their 
family, or who are experiencing financial hardships 
from loss of employment and are unable to pay for 
essential living expenses other than food.

Nearly 160 residents have received support from 
the Fund in the form of financial support for living 
expenses or food security relief.

We are grateful to the individuals and companies 
that stepped up to provide financial support for 
these relief activities. Since inception, the Fund 
has had nearly $55,000 in donations from three 
corporate donors, 26 employee contributions, 
and three additional individuals. This support to 
our residents would not be possible without your 
generous contributions.



A key activity of the Pennrose Foundation is to grant scholarships for higher learning and summer camps to residents of the A key activity of the Pennrose Foundation is to grant scholarships for higher learning and summer camps to residents of the 
Pennrose managed affordable communities. Our goal is to assist high potential, but economically disadvantaged students and Pennrose managed affordable communities. Our goal is to assist high potential, but economically disadvantaged students and 
families, achieve their education and career goals.families, achieve their education and career goals.

For the past two years, the Pennrose Foundation has granted more scholarships than was originally planned for, thanks to For the past two years, the Pennrose Foundation has granted more scholarships than was originally planned for, thanks to 
the generosity of donors. Below are the 2020 Academic Scholarship Recipients.the generosity of donors. Below are the 2020 Academic Scholarship Recipients.

SCHOLARSHIP SPOTLIGHT

90
Individual Gifts

6
Corporate Donors

$54,351
Put Into Service
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EVERY GIFT MAKES A DIFFERENCE
The activities and support provided by the Pennrose Foundation are made possible through the generous donations 
by Pennrose employees, individuals, and partners. We are grateful for your support.

“As a single disabled parent, from hearing my daughter start from the age of three saying she wants to fix 
babies, to seeing her now, at the age of nineteen, her passion for nursing and being a pediatric nurse is coming 
to life. I realized early on that I would not have enough for her to attend school, but with prayer, supplication, 
and applications everywhere, we are in our second year.

I kept encouraging her that with great grades, not only could she get scholarships, but with experience she 
would be a natural in the workplace.

I am so ecstatic that she has Pennrose Foundation investing and backing up her career and passion. I am 
grateful and as a parent with limited income, that Pennrose is my home as well.

Thank you for reaching out to residents and providing for our children a way to keep going!”

IN THEIR WORDS


